
Labelling of Palm Oil in all consumer products needs to become mandatory immediately so that 
consumers have the choice to make informed choices on whether to buy products that contain Palm 
oil which is destroying Orangutans habitats at an alarming rate. 
  
It's an absolute disgrace and shameful that Australia isn't doing more to protect these animals and 
their habitat. 
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